
 

Safety in your building 
 
25 November 2022 
 
Rainbow House, 
Water Lane, 
Watford, 
WD17 2AP 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Final night work to be rescheduled due to Network Rail issue 
 
The final night of work to remove the scaffolding at Rainbow House has not been able to go ahead 
this week. This was due to cabling issues with the railway line, resulting in passengers being stuck on 
a train. 
 
As soon as we have received a new date from Network Rail, we will let you know. I’d like to thank you 
all for your cooperation while this complex night work takes place and for your understanding that 
this could not go ahead safely on the final night this week. 
 
As always, please get in touch with any questions on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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